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01/09/2019  18:36:292019/4066/P OBJ Clea Romeo These phone boxes should be removed completely, not simply replaced with an advertising screen 

masquerading as a telephone box. 

Phone boxes are barely used anymore as most people have a mobile phone. They're simply used for 

antisocial behaviour or to advertise sex services. Only a couple of phone boxes are needed for the entire 

length of the Kilburn High road and the footpath on the high road is incredibly cluttered and difficult to walk 

down as it is. Simply replacing a broken phone box which should should be removed to put in an LCD 

advertising board is unacceptable. The council must focus on making this high road more appealing to foot 

traffic and to make it easier for pedestrians to navigate rather than continuing to approve phone boxes that 

reduce the amount of footpath space.
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